
REVISED 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS OF THE 

ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES 
 
The Special Committee on the Nushagak-Mulchatna King Salmon Fishery Management 
Plan (committee) will meet at 10:00a.m. on October 21, 2019, at the Atwood Building 
Conference Center, Room 104, 555 W. 7th Avenue, Anchorage, Alaska. 
 
Revision: A second meeting location is at the Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
Offices in Dillingham at 546 Kenny Wren Road.  
 
The committee was chartered through BOF Policy 2018-291-FB to review the Nushagak 
sport and commercial fisheries and provide recommendations to the board on a 
comprehensive solution.  
 
Committee meetings are open to the public. A meeting agenda and other meeting 
materials will be available on the Board of Fisheries meeting information website at 
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=fisheriesboard.meetinginfo.  
 
This one-day committee meeting is open to the public. Meeting materials will be posted 
to the board’s meeting webpage at the link provided above. Written comments, due by 
October 8, may be mailed to:  Boards Support Section, P.O. Box 115526, Juneau, AK  
99811-5526, emailed to dfg.bof.comments@alaska.gov, entered on the Board’s main 
webpage at www.boardoffisheries.adfg.alaska.gov, or faxed to: (907) 465-6094.    
 
If you are a person with a disability who needs a special accommodation to participate in 
these public meetings, please contact the Boards Support Section at (907) 465-4110 by 
5:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 11, 2019, to make any necessary arrangements. 
 
For more information about the meeting, contact Glenn Haight at 465-6095.   
 
 
 
 
        October 15, 2019  
Glenn Haight, Executive Director    Date    
ADF&G Boards Support Section  
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